
North Coast bathing waters situation
improves but caution still advised

The red flag advice against bathing at Portstewart, Castlerock, Downhill and
Benone beaches on the North Coast has now been removed, however the public is
still advised to be vigilant for pockets of blue green algae residue and scum
along the shoreline.

First Time Entrants to the Criminal
Justice System in Northern Ireland
2021/22 published today

The Department of Justice (DoJ) today published the Research and Statistical
Bulletin ‘First Time Entrants to the Criminal Justice System in Northern
Ireland 2021/22’. It is an Official Statistics Publication.

Family tree enthusiasts receive
historic gift as part of PRONI
centenary celebrations

FAMILY tree enthusiasts at home and abroad have received an unexpected
birthday gift after more than three million searchable names were made
available to mark the centenary of the Public Record Office of Northern
Ireland (PRONI).

Road improvement scheme at Prince

https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/north-coast-bathing-waters-situation-improves-caution-still-advised
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/north-coast-bathing-waters-situation-improves-caution-still-advised
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/first-time-entrants-criminal-justice-system-northern-ireland-202122-published-today
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/first-time-entrants-criminal-justice-system-northern-ireland-202122-published-today
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/first-time-entrants-criminal-justice-system-northern-ireland-202122-published-today
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/family-tree-enthusiasts-receive-historic-gift-part-proni-centenary-celebrations
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/family-tree-enthusiasts-receive-historic-gift-part-proni-centenary-celebrations
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/family-tree-enthusiasts-receive-historic-gift-part-proni-centenary-celebrations
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/road-improvement-scheme-prince-william-road-ballymacash-road-junction-lisburn


William Road/ Ballymacash Road
junction, Lisburn

A major road improvement scheme at the Prince William Road/ Ballymacash Road
junction in Lisburn will commence on Monday 17 July 2023.

Consultation launched on Education
budget allocation

The Department of Education has launched a public consultation on the
equality implications following the announcement by the Secretary of State on
the 2023-24 budget allocations.
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